
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
September 18, 2023 
 
Announcement for Select Board Meeting 
 
 
 
FLU VACCINE CLINICS FOR NATICK RESIDENTS 

 
The Natick Health Department will have two Community Clinics for Natick Residents  
aged 6 months and older.  Pre-registration is required for both. 

 
Saturday, October 14, 2023 will be a drive-thru clinic at the Department of Public Works. 

 
Wednesday, October 18, 2023 will be at the Community Senior Center 

 
The links for appointment registration are on the Health Department page of the Town’s website. 

 www.natickma.gov   
 

If you are not able to register online, Health Department personnel are happy to assist you.  
Please call 508-647-6460. 
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